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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 21 April 2024 22:31
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from  
 
Comments: 
KLWNBUG The Norfolk and Fens Cycling Campaign support the quesƟons of AcƟve Travel England and offer the 
aƩached objecƟons to the plans as far as current detail is provided due to non conformance of NaƟonal Planning 
Policy Framework Chapter 9 and especially paragraph 111 on highway safety due to poor design of the southern 
roundabout and lack of a cycleway between juncƟon 1 and the Hardwick Interchange. 
 
The following files have been uploaded: 
obj‐wwhar‐2024.pdf 
 
 
 




